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Plan of management funding agreements 

We are pleased to advise that Plans of Management funding agreements have been distributed 

to councils by way of an email to general managers (our reference: A615739). We apologise for 

any inconvenience the delay in distributing these agreements may have caused. 

In order to allow the funding to be distributed prior to the Christmas break, we are asking 

councils to return signed agreements to OLG by Friday 7 December 2018. Please be aware 

that payments for agreements returned after that time will likely not be processed until mid-

January 2019. 

Signed agreements should be sent to councilcrownland@olg.nsw.gov.au. 

Note: The email has been sent to generic council email addresses, so please liaise with your 

records staff if it has not made it to the appropriate officer. If your council has not received the 

email or if you have any other queries about the agreement please contact OLG on the phone 

number or email address below. 

 

Where to go for further information 

For further information about the legislation, support materials and details of training and events 

visit the OLG Crown Land webpage www.olg.nsw.gov.au/crownland.  

General enquiries about OLG’s Crown Land support project should be directed to 1300 117 784 

or by email to councilcrownland@olg.nsw.gov.au. 

Further information on the CLM Act generally, including Native title issues and the Land 

Negotiation Program can be found on the Department of Industry – Lands & Water website. 
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